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Mai Vang

From: Mai Vang
Sent: Monday, February 3, 2025 12:42 PM
To: AmandaHall651@gmail.com
Cc: Lisa Martin; Richard Kedrowski
Subject: 494 Barclay Street, J2505E

Hello Darryl Hall, 
 
You are scheduled for Tuesday, February 4, 2025 hearing via teleconference call between 10AM-
noon.  However, the hearing oƯicer review this assessment appeal and recommends deletion of the fee 
because there was not a vehicle abatement issued by the inspector on June 28, 2024 as indicated in his 
notes.  I will not be calling you into the hearing tomorrow.   
 
I want to note that there is a current vehicle abatement order issued on 11/27/24 for vehicle with expired 
tabs parking on grass.  On Jan 14, 2025, inspector inspected and the vehicle has not been removed.  He 
sent an excessive inspection letter and bill on 1/14/25. (This is not related to the assessment above 
mentioned above).   
 
Thanks, 
 
Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

 
 


